

Dinting Church of England (VA) Primary School

Headteacher Mrs L Elliott Telephone 01457 853371 Email: info@dinting.derbyshire.sch.uk www.dinting.derbyshire.sch.uk - Dinting Vale, Glossop SK13 6NX



Newsletter Issue 14 Friday 15th December 2023

Christmas Parties

Classes 1 and 2 will be having their party on Monday afternoon. The party for classes Class 3,4 and 5 will take place on Tuesday. They will start after dinner and will finish in time for 3.15pm.

The children are welcome to bring a change of clothes but please remember all outfits must be appropriate for school. Make up is not necessary and will not be allowed. School will purchase a range of party nibbles and drinks for the children to enjoy. Please make sure you have donated £1 on Parent Pay to help with the cost of this. Thank you.

Extra-Curricular clubs

The only club taking place next week is art on Tuesday.

Christmas Dinner Day

All children are invited to have a school Christmas dinner on Wednesday 20th December. Everyone can wear a Christmas jumper to school on Wednesday. Please make sure uniform is worn and just the school sweatshirt/cardigan is swapped for a festive top.



There will be no newsletter next week. The staff and governors would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year. School reopens on Monday 8th January at 8.35am.

Diary Dates

 18^{th} December - Key Stage One Christmas Party 1.00-3.15pm

18th December - Choir singing in M&S to raise funds for Willow Wood Hospice

 19^{th} December - Key Stage Two Christmas Party 1.00-3.15pm

20th December - Christmas dinner for all childrenchildren can wear Christmas jumpers.

21st December - Pantomime visit to Buxton Opera House

22nd December - 1.15pm Carol Service in church, last day of term.

Carol Service

The school term will finish on Friday 22nd December with a carol service in church. Everyone is invited to attend and share the joy of this festive time of year. The service will begin at 1.15pm and children can leave immediately after the service if they have an adult present.

Pantomime

On Thursday 21st the whole school will be going to the Opera House in Buxton to enjoy Cinderella. We will leave school at 1.30pm after everyone has eaten. We are expected to be back in Glossop at 5.15pm, this is an approximate time, you will receive a message when we are on the coach travelling back. The playground will be open, please wait in the playground and DO NOT block the footpath. All children will be brought into school and released from the playground, do not attempt to take your child as they get off the coach. There will be no after school club on Thursday, children must be collected promptly. Thank you.